
 
 

 

  

10/9/2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am writing to update you on some pieces of whole school information: 
 
Wearing of masks  
 
As per the recent Scottish Government guidelines, all pupils are expected to wear masks when 
navigating around the school in communal areas. Please can you ensure that your child comes to school 
with their own mask, as these are essential to mitigate against the transmission of Covid virus. For those 
pupils who forget to bring a mask with them, we have a stock of machine washable masks stored in the 
general office.  
 
Skills Development Scotland 
 
I am pleased to inform you that our school based advisors from Skills Development Scotland will be 
resuming their in-school provision from Monday 14th September to enable pupils to plan their learner 
pathways beyond school along with work experience opportunities. This will be by appointment only 
initially and pupils can make an appointment through their Guidance Teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Douglas Watt 
Head Teacher 
 
 


